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Chillingham 
 
 
 
 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 
 

SCHOOL LEADERS 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners. 
We empower them with 
the knowledge, skills and 
confidence   enabling 
them to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School 
is a great school. Join us. 

 
 
 
 

15th February - Friday 
Netball 

 
21st February – Thursday 
• Seniors Day 
• P&C AGM and 

General Meeting 
 

26th February – Tuesday 
Wollumbin High School visit 

IMPORTANT 
DATES 
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From the Principal’s desk 
Our students continue to smile through this extreme heat! Our teachers are a little more fragile. 

 
Is was lovely to see so many parents, friends and grandparents at the School Leaders Induction last 
Friday. Thank you to all those who came along. The students are taking their leadership roles very 
seriously. 

 
The netball program is underway and will continue for another 3 weeks. Please ensure your child/ren 
have applied sunscreen and have a water bottle with them at school 

 
We will be celebrating Seniors Day next  Thursday 21st February.  ‘Ask Gran not Google’ is the theme 
again this year and we are planning a morning of interaction with our seniors to learn about their 
early lives. Morning tea will be provided and we look forward to seeing you all. 

 
As part of the Work Health and Safety mandatory requirements all persons who come onto school 
grounds now have to sign in and out. As a school we are now having to enforce this procedure. 
This applies only to those who are here for any length of time (eg a meeting, function or working in 
the canteen)- not if you are dropping off or picking up your child/ren. 

 
The  P&C  Annual General meeting will be held on Thursday 21st February at 1.30pm, followed  
by the general P&C meeting.  Afternoon tea will be provided. We look forward to seeing new faces. 

 
Best Start assessment for Kindergarten students will be starting in the next few weeks. The results 
help the teacher to understand what each student knows already and to plan teaching 
accordingly. Please contact Mrs Ward if you have any queries. 
Just a reminder to all K/1/2 parents that your meeting is next Tuesday 19th February 5 to 6pm  
in  Mrs Ward’s room. 

 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 

 
A NOTE FROM THE SRC 

Tuesday marked the day for our first S.R.C meeting of the year and we will continue to hold these 
meetings fortnightly. The representatives were excited and full of ideas; many of which will be 
discussed further at our next meeting. At this meeting we discussed the roles of the SRC officers and 
appointed the following: 
Chairperson - Myah; Secretary - Ballin; Treasurers - Ellie and Noah 

Publicity Officers - Timana and Baylee 

We also created a mission statement for 2019 (see below), and decided to sell snow cones again 
this year and continue with the "Ideas Box" for all students to access. 

Students of Chillingham - let your voices be heard! The SRC's mission statement for 2019 is to help 
every student's voice be heard by listening to our peers and encouraging ideas which may help our 
school to become an even better place. We plan to organise fun activities, help our teachers and 
parents make decisions and raise money for our school, our community and charities in need. 
During our next meeting we will be discussing the SRC Constitution in detail 
and brainstorming our activities and fundraisers for the year. 

 
Snow Cones for Sale - starting next Wednesday so bring your 

$1 



Phone: 0266 791255 Principal: Vicki Roach Web: https://chillingha-p.schools.nsw.gov.au  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
No birthdays in the school this 
week 
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We are a not-for profit organisation who are looking to increase public awareness 
about the local water issue: 

Water trucks are taking ancient filtered water from the underground aquifers 
selling to cocacola and to other bottling facilities. This has been happening illegally 

and late last year, on a Saturday, Uki residents stopped two illegal trucks – 
operation hours should have been M-F 9-3. 

There are currently 2 companies operating illegally. 
With plastic bottled water rightly under scrutiny we are looking to inform the 

people about this issue. 
Tweed Water Alliance will be presenting the film: 

The Bentley Effect at the local Crystal Creek Hall on Thursday February 
21st at 6pm for a 6:30pm start. 

All are welcome. Gold coin donation (to cover cost of hall hire) 
Please come and support the planet - michele@funtasy.org 

FOR SALE 
CUB CADET 50’ ZERO 

TURN MOWER – FULLY 
SERVICED – 
EXCELELNT 

CONDITION - $2500.00 
 

TORO 50’ ZERO TURN 
MOWER – FULLY 

SERVICED – 
EXCELLENT 
CONDITION 

$3500.00 
 

PHONE TONY 0427 

  WHAT’S ON  
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  ADVERTISING  


